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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF THE DOMINICAN REPUBLIC

REQUESTING A SPECIAL MEETING OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL

TO WELCOME HIS EXCELLENCY, THE MINISTER OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS
CARLOS MORALES TRONCOSO

PERMANENT MISSION OF THE DOMINICAN REPUBLIC
TO THE
ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
1715 22ND STREET, N.W.,
WASHINGTON, D.C., 20008
(202) 332-9142 (202) 232-5038 (FAX)
MO-RD-OEA
265-06

March 8, 2006
Excellency:

I have the honor to address Your Excellency to let you know that the Secretary of State for Foreign Affairs of the Dominican Republic, Mr. Carlos Morales Troncoso, has agreed with the Secretary General of the Organization that he will be visiting the Organization of American States in order to deliver a presentation on the topic proposed by the host country for the thirty-sixth regular session of the General Assembly.

I would therefore request that you very kindly arrange for the Permanent Council to hold a special meeting on March 15 for the presentation by the Secretary of State for Foreign Affairs, Carlos Morales Troncoso.

Thanking you in advance for your attention to this request, I should like to avail myself of the opportunity to convey to Your Excellency the assurances of my highest consideration.

Mayerlyn Codero Díaz

Minister Counselor,

Chargée d’Affaires, a..i.
Her Excellency
Sonia M. Johnny
Ambassador, Permanent Representative of Saint Lucia
Chair of the Permanent Council
Organization of American States
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